
 

  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
January 12, 2020 

      

Ravensong Aquatic Centre Closed Due to Power Outage  

Due to the current power outage in Qualicum Beach, the Ravensong Aquatic Centre is closed for the 
remainder of the day. The pool will open at 6 a.m. tomorrow morning providing there is power at our 
facility. We will share a service alert on January 13 if the facility remains closed.  

 
 

 
 

   
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Recreation & Parks   

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 250-752-5014 

 recparks@rdn.bc.ca 

  


